Minutes

Hamilton Township Philatelic Society
Hamilton Township Free Public Library
Hamilton, New Jersey
January 19, 2016

The January 2016 meeting of the Hamilton Township Philatelic Society was called to order by President Jeffrey Boyarsky at 7:18pm with the recital of the Pledge of Allegiance. There were 20 members (including Joe Pavelchak) and one visitor in attendance.

Officer Reports

Reading of the Minutes – In order to speed up the proceedings, it was agreed that the minutes from the previous meetings would be posted and placed on our website but not read.

Treasurer's Report – Treasurer Ron González reported that as of October 23rd, the club treasury had a balance of \$3,113.05

Old Business

There was no old business.

New Business

APS Election – Our APS representative, Dennis Kennedy, has received our chapter's ballot for the upcoming APS election. The membership agreed to vote for the Board of Vice Presidents of Trish Kaufmann, Jeff Shapiro and Robert Zeigler.

Roger Randall noted that the Merchantville Stamp Bourse will be moving to a new venue, the Marlton Elemetary School in Marlton, NJ. Check out their website http://www.merchantvillestampclub.org/ for dates and directions. Note that the bourse will be open from 9am to 3pm. Customers will not be allowed in prior to 9am. The next show is on February 6th.

Adjournment

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30pm. The formal meeting was followed by a short presentation by Ron González on the new \$6.45 La Cueva del Indio Priorty Mail stamp and our semi-annual auction.

Next Meeting

Our next meeting will be held on February 16, 2016. We will have a presentation by member Tom Deluca.

Jack Sack (Secretary Pro Tempore)